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STATE OF

COLORADO Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Coulson Inspection Reports Corrective Action Compliance

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Mon, Feb 4, 2019 at 7:33 AM
To: Peter Wayland <pwayland@weilandinc.com>
Cc: "Ken Coulson (ken@coulsonex.com)" <ken@coulsonex.com>
The Division approves the extension request for the problems cited during the November 28, 2018 inspection of the
Brownwood (M-1979-058) , Gardels Pit (M-2005-033) and the Kirtright Pit (M-1986-123). The corrective action(s) for
these problems have been extended to March 6, 2019.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns,
Thank you,
Jared

On Fri, Feb 1, 2019 at 2:10 PM Peter Wayland <pwayland@weilandinc.com> wrote:

Jared,

| am requesting a 30 day extension for compliance with the corrective actions for Brownwood Pit M-1979-059, Gardels
Pit M-2005-033 and Kirtright Pit M-1986-123.

| expect to have the augmentation plan complete by Feb 8, 2019. Our water court attorney will subsequently review and
prepare the filing with water court.

In the interim, | will commit to making sure the temporary substitute water supply plans for each pit are up to date with
he Office of the State Engineer and that each plan includes a commitment to long term augmentation.

Thank You

Peter Wayland
Weiland, Inc

303.518.2182 m

From: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 2:23 PM

To: Ken Coulson <ken@coulsonex.com>; Peter Wayland <pwayland@weilandinc.com>
Subject: Re: Brownwood Pit, M-1979-059, Inspection Report

Hello Ken,
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Just a quick reminder that the corrective action for this site is due by Monday February 4, 2019.

Thanks,
Jared

On Fri, Dec 7, 2018 at 10:38 AM Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote:

Hello Ken,

Attached is the inspection report for the Brownwood Pit. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Jared

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist IlI

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
B Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 | F 303.832.8106 |
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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